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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
OF OREGON 

UE 416 
 

 
 In the Matter of  
 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY,  
 
Request for a General Rate Revision; and 
2024 Annual Power Cost Update. 

 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY’S ANNUAL POWER COST 
UPDATE CROSS-EXAMINATION 
STATEMENT AND EXHIBIT LIST 
 

 

Pursuant to OAR 860-001-0480 and Administrative Law Judge’s August 14, 2023, 

Memorandum Revising Procedural Schedule, Portland General Electric Company (PGE) submits 

this cross-examination statement in this matter regarding Annual Power Cost Update.  

PGE does not intend to cross examine any witnesses in this proceeding. PGE and 

Alliance of Western Energy Consumers (AWEC) mutually agreed to waive cross-examination. 

PGE reserves the right to ask follow-up questions of any witness cross-examined by another 

party or the Administrative Law Judge.   

  

DATED this 14th day of August, 2023. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 
____________________________ 
Kim S. Burton, OSB #221958 
Assistant General Counsel III 
121 SW Salmon Street, 1WTC1301 
Portland, Oregon 97204 
Phone: 573.356.9688 
Email:  kim.burton@pgn.com 


